
 

 

We are very excited that work has started on the construction of our new teaching block, however this does mean that parking on the school site for 
Open Evening will be limited this year. Parking will only be available on the lower field which means there will be a little further to walk to the school 
buildings from your car. Please also be aware that this area can get water-logged in poor weather, if this is the case there could be issues with parking 
on the field, especially for larger vehicles.  
 
We would therefore suggest that where possible visitors to Open Evening park off site and walk into school. The pedestrian entrance at the back of the 
school site (15) will be open so that visitors can enter and exit the school via Watford Road. For visitors with a Blue Badge parking will be available, 
please speak to a member of the parking team when you arrive on site and they will be able to direct you.  
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding whilst we work to improve the already excellent facilities at our school.  
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